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                        Our Lady Queen of Peace Church (since 1930) 
                               SHRINE TO INFANT JESUS of PRAGUE (since 2003) 
  

     
   

            PASTOR Rev. John Domotor 

         ADMINISTRATIVE ASSISTANT: Carol Molloy 

                                                 PARISH MUSIC DIRECTOR: Ryan Narciso 
                                    

                                         PARISH WEBSITE: WWW.QOP.CA  
                                                       

                                             WWW.LATINMASSVICTORIA.COM                                                       TRADITIONAL LATIN Mass: Rev. John Domotor           

                                                             WWW.QOP.CA                                                                                           HUNGARIAN Mass: Rev. John Domotor 
         WWW.VICTORIAORDINARIATE.COM                                                    ORDINARIATE Mass: Rev. Lee Kenyon 

 

IMPORTANT: IN THE HOSPITAL? 

If you or family member is hospitalize or is going to hospital 

and would like to be visited by your PARISH PRIEST,  

Please call the PARISH OFFICE to make this request.  

HOSPITAL EMERGENCY ONLY! 

After office hours including weekends, holidays or during the 

night, you can call:     

                                                                250.889.3761    
 

 

OUR LADY QUEEN of PEACE, 849 OLD ESQUIMALT Road,  VICTORIA,  BRITISH COLUMBIA  V9A 4W9.… 
  

                                                            MONDAYS: PARISH OFFICE IS CLOSED                                   250.384.3884 

Parish Office OPEN TUESDAY - FRIDAY 9.00 - 12.00 & 1.00 - 4.15 Contact e-mail:office@qop.ca Fax:250.384.3664  

 

  

SUNDAY 
 

10:00am 
 

12:00 
2:00 & 4:30 except 1

st
 Sun. monthly 

3:00 & 5:30 only 1
st
 Sun. monthly  

 

2:00 on 1
st

 Sunday of the month  

    

HOLY MASS 

  

TRADITIONAL  LATIN 

MASS  

  

 ORDINARIATE OF THE 

           CHAIR OF SAINT PETER 

    

HUNGARIAN  MASS 

   

 

 

  

 MONDAY 
  

TUESDAY 
  

WEDNESDAY 
  

THURSDAY 
  

FRIDAY 
  

SATURDAY 

ORDINARIATE OF THE CHAIR OF SAINT PETER 9:30 am No Mass 9:30 am 9:30 am 9:30 am  9:30 am  & 
Rosary-10am 
Adoration-

10:30-11:30am  

TRADITIONAL LATIN MASS - - - - 8:30 am - 

ROSARY  - 11:30 11:30 11:30 11:30 - 

WEEKDAY MASS  *1
ST

 SATURDAY of the month 

HOLY MASS 

 

- 

12:10 12:10 12:10 12:10 12:10* 

5:00pm 
CONFESSION:    
Please ring the bell, enter when green light is on 
    

*  1
ST

 SATURDAY of the month  

 

 - 

  

 11:30 

  

 11:30 

 

 11:30 

 

 11:30 

   

 4:00 – 4:45 
  

 3:00 -4:00* 

Devotion to MOTHER OF PERPETUAL HELP - - - - - - 
Devotion to INFANT JESUS OF PRAGUE - - - - - - 

         

IMPORTANT: IN THE HOSPITAL? If you or family member is hospitalize or is going to hospital and would like to be visited by your 

PARISH PRIEST, Contact PARISH OFFICE: 250-384-3884   

 

HOSPITAL EMERGENCY ONLY!  After office hours including weekends, holidays or during the night, you can call:  250.889.3761            

The CWL: meets monthly on the 2nd WEDNESDAY after the Noon Mass  

PRESIDENT: ELSIE LAMBTON   

No meetings in July & August 

KNIGHTS of COLUMBUS: 

Contact: Don Lambton  250.995.1531    
e-mail: lambton@shaw.ca 

 

KEEPING IN CONTACT: We extend our hands and hearts in Christian fellowship to you here, celebrating with us, whether long time 

residents or newly arrived in the Parish. We thank God that you are with us. If we may assist you, please fill out the form below and place 

in the collection basket or mail to the PARISH OFFICE (address on top) . Please mark the proper BOX (below on the left side). 
    

             New Parishioner       
     

      Have moved here is new address 

          

            I am home-bound and would like someone to visit me            
         

            I am going to be in the hospital, please call on me   

                          

NAME:      ___________________________________________________ 
                                                

ADDRESS: ____________________________________________________ 

 

 HOME   …………….…….……..…  WORK ………..….………..…….  
 

 

e-mail:     ________________________________@_____________________ 
 

http://www.qop.ca/
http://www.latinmassvictoria.com/
http://www.qop.ca/
http://www.victoriaordinariate.com/
mailto:office@qop.ca


 ‘Legacies’ 
Our Lady Queen of Peace acknowledges 

with gratitude past legacies which we use to 

maintain the integrity of our Church. 

 

Please include us in your ‘LAST WILL’, 

how will we survive without it? 
 

Legacies are a way of providing assurance 

that the parish has income or savings in the 

event of unforeseen emergencies. 

 

The monthly ‘Building Fund and Collection’ 

pays for maintenance/replacement items. 
 

Sacramental Information 

Baptism: at Our Lady Queen of Peace you must call the 

office at least 3 months in advance to arrange an 

appointment with the Pastor. It is assumed that the family has 

Our Lady Queen of Peace parish connection and practices the 

faith by attending Sunday Mass on a weekly basis. You may 

meet with the Pastor and take the course even if your child has 

not yet been born. Parents are expected to participate in the 

Baptismal preparation. At least one Godparent or both must 

be baptized and confirmed and are practicing Catholics. Non-

parishioners are required to have a Letter of 

Recommendation from your Pastor to have your child 

Baptized in our parish.  

Marriage: at Our Lady Queen of Peace because the 

Church is deeply concerned about each marriage, couples are 

asked to give a minimum of six months’ notice prior to the 

intended date of their wedding. Church policy requires that 

marriages be performed in your home parish – unless you are 

registered and attend elsewhere. 

Funeral: at Our Lady Queen of Peace individual 

arrangements with a priest. Begin by calling the parish office.                         
 

To Report Sexual Abuse to an Independent Agency 
Click the button below 

 

Vancouver Island Crisis-Line 
The Vancouver Island Crisis Society is contracted by   Island 

Health. We are a registered non-profit agency whose services 

include:  

24-hour crisis lines: 1-888-494-3888 

Crisis Text Services:  250-800-3806  
(from your mobile) 6pm - 10pm - 7 days a week   

Crisis Chat Services: 6pm - 10pm - 7 days a week  
 

We work in partnership with Island Health to provide public 

access to Mental Health & Substance Use services in the 

communities administered by Island Health.   
 

A National Indian Residential School Crisis Line 
A National Indian Residential School Crisis Line has been set 

up by the Indian Residential School Survivors Society 

(IRSSS) to provide support for former students and those 

affected. People can access emotional and crisis referral 

services by calling the 24-hour line at 1-866-925-4419 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 ‘Mass Intentions’ 

 

 

 

Feb 1 

 

TUESDAY 
 

 

 †George Krajewski 
Chris Krajewski 

 

 

Feb 2 
 

 

WEDNESDAY 

 

 

†Joseph, Raymond Malley   
Sandra Malley       

 

 

Feb 3 

 

 

THURSDAY 
 

 

for the Morandin family    
Al & Tina Morandin  

 

 

Feb 4 

 

FRIDAY 

 

†Mary Morandin 
  Al & Tina Morandin  

 

 

Feb 5 

 

 

SATURDAY 
 

 

†Rose & Charlie McGillicky 

&   †Mary Mack  
Elaine Newton  

 

 

 

Feb 8    

 

TUESDAY 
 

 

Martina Patterson   
Tom & Lorie Patterson 

 

 

Feb 9 
 

 

WEDNESDAY 

 

 

NO NOON MASS  

 

Feb 10 

 

 

THURSDAY 

 

for good health for the 

Poerier family  
Al & Paula Poerier  

 

Feb 11 

 

FRIDAY 
 

personal intentions 
Julia Retallack  

 

 

Feb 12  

 

 

SATURDAY 

†Peter Donaldson 
Julia Retallack  

 

 

Feb 15  

 

TUESDAY 
 

 

for baby Snider 

Mitchell & Christine Snider 

 

 

Feb 16 
 

 

WEDNESDAY 

 

†Cyril Duddite & 

†Taru Crowe 

Mitchell & Christine Snider            
 

Feb 17 

 

 

 

THURSDAY 
 

 

personal intentions 

Robert & Margaret Takaki 
 

Feb 18 

 

FRIDAY 

 

deceased family & friends  

Robert & Margaret Takaki 

 

 

Feb 19  

 

 

SATURDAY 
 

  

†Joseph, Raymond Malley   
Sandra Malley       

 

Please remember the following persons who are ill in your 

prayers: Ann VanNoordt, Marge Haake, Christine Stornebrink, 

Charles Lennaghan, John & Connie Lerner,      
    

Please Note: 
If you suffer from Celiac disease, we are able to offer a                

low-gluten Host. Please come to the sacristy before Mass and 

inform the priest.  

Respect Life Ministry 
If you are expecting a child and are feeling confused; if you 

are thinking that there is no way out of this situation for you; 

if you want to talk to someone, call, text 250.812.0087 email: 

respectlifem@gmail.com 
 

Online Marriage Preparation Course 
Marriage Preparation Course online, and couples can work 

through the program at their own pace. Cost is $125 per 

couple, and the price also includes an online individualized 

couple assessment as well as a liturgy planning guide.          

More information https://bit.ly/3hzgRGW also on the Diocese 

website or contact the Diocese of Victoria at:  

250-479-1331 

 

 

http://www.viha.ca/
http://www.viha.ca/
http://www.vicrisis.ca/crisis-lines/
sms:+12508003806
mailto:respectlifem@gmail.com
https://bit.ly/3hzgRGW
https://www.rcdvictoria.org/responsible-ministry


Tax Receipts - 2021 
For those who generously supported Our Lady Queen of 

Peace Parish in 2021, income tax receipts will be ready soon. 

Tax receipts will be printed out and placed at the back of the 

church for pick-up. Anything not picked up by the middle of 

February will be mailed.  
 

New Collection Envelopes - 2022 
“2022 Sunday Collection Boxes” are ready for you in the 

Vestibule. Please do not use envelopes from previous years 

as they may belong to someone else now.  

If you are new to the parish a box of pre-numbered collection 

envelopes can be prepared for you please contact the parish 

office at 250-384-3884 or email: office@qop.ca  

Sunday 2022 Missals 

The new Sunday Missals are available in the parish 

office at $4.00 each.  
 

Diocesan Livestream Mass 
Monday to Friday: 7:00 pm Bishop Gary  

Sunday:                   9:30 am Bishop Gary  

To access the Bishop’s Masses: 

http://www.youtube.com/c/RCDVictoriaLiveOne  

Saturday Masses can be accessed at: 

https://www.youtube.com/c/standrewscathedral 
 

Blessing of Candles 

Wed., Feb. 2
nd

 is the Feast of the Presentation of the 

Lord and a day upon which candles are traditionally 

blessed. Candles will be blessed at the 12:10pm Mass 

and you are invited to bring your own BEFORE Mass 

begins and to place them upon the table located near St. 

Joseph. You can pick them up after Mass. 
 

Blessing of Throats 

Thurs., Feb. 3
rd

 is the feast day of St. Blaise.                      

The special blessing will be given after the noon Mass  

The blessing of St. Blaise for ailments of the throats and 

is meant for all including those who are not Catholic. 
 

Camp Homewood – A Virtual Youth Event 
Join with youth and leaders from the Diocese of Victoria and 

Face to Face Ministries for a faith building event like no other. 

United virtually from BC to Saskatchewan – we will 

experience a weekend to remember sharing our faith, 

friendships, and tons of fun! The event is online and in 4 

sessions: 

• Friday, February 4th – Session 1 from 7 pm to 9 pm 

• Saturday, February 5th - Session 2 - 12:30 pm - 2:30 pm 

• Saturday, February 5th - Session 3 - 3:30pm - 5pm 

• Saturday, February 5th - Session 4 - 6:30pm - 9pm             

                                                           (including adoration) 

Registration is done through Eventbrite and is limited to 

50 youth, $45 per participant. The deadline for 

registrations is January 22
nd

  

https://camphomewood2022.eventbrite.ca 

For more information, contact Terri-Ann Wynans: 

wynans@shaw.ca or Bonni Roset: 

 broset@telus.net:http://worldreligionsconference.ca/ 
 

 

 

 

Mental Health in Times of Crisis 
All people of the Diocese of Victoria are invited to attend a 

free online workshop on Thurs., Feb. 10
th

 - 3:00 – 5:00 pm: 

“Mental Health in Times of Crisis: 

Emotional and Spiritual Coping Skills” 

The workshop will be led by Fr. Stephen Kappler (Psy.D., 

C.Psych., R. Psych), the President and Chief Psychologist of 

the Southdown Institute. Advance registration is required at 

https://mentalhealthintimesofcrisis.eventbrite.com The past 

months and years have held many challenges for the people of 

our Diocese, our province, and our world. We hope you will 

join us for a time of encouragement and to learn practical 

strategies for coping with the distress and trauma of these 

present days. 
 

Feb. 11, 2022 - World Day of the Sick 
Special Mass in honour of the dedicated work of those in 

health care?  Do you deliver care and services to the sick and 

ailing? Do you work or volunteer in the health care sector in 

any capacity, either in a facility or in the community?  In these 

trying times of significant personal demands on those who 

provide care and health services, the Diocese of Victoria 

Health Care Committee would like to share with you a 

spiritual gift to give you strength and support.  

Bishop Gary Gordon will celebrate a special Mass at 7:00 

pm on Friday, February 11, the World Day of the Sick, in 

honour of the dedicated work of those in health care. 

Everyone is invited to attend, either in person at St. Andrew’s 

Cathedral in Victoria, or via livestream at 

https://www.youtube.com/c/RCDVictoriaLiveOne  
 

Job Posting: Director of Development 
The Roman Catholic Diocese of Victoria and Island Catholic 

Schools are seeking a full-time Director of Development. We 

are looking for a dynamic individual with donor relationship 

experience with excellent organizational and communication 

skills. The posting can be viewed online at 

www.rcdvictoria.org/employment. Applications are being 

accepted until February 15th, 2022 
 

Job Postings Elsewhere 
The CISKD Board of Directors takes pride in the quality of 

Catholic Education in the Kamloops Diocese. The Board of 

Directors is searching for a dynamic individual for the 

position of Superintendent of Schools, with duties to 

commence on August 1, 2022. Our six schools, located in 

Quesnel, Williams Lake, Kamloops and Vernon, provide 

education for approximately 1,500 students. ASCEND Online, 

our Distributed Learning School, serves students and families 

across British Columbia. 

We are seeking a practicing Catholic who will lead with 

visionary impact; guide our schools with a strong Catholic 

identity and provide a superior academic environment.                   

To request an application package and pastor’s reference 

form, please contact Fr. Fred Weisbeck at fred@rcdk.org or 

Telephone: 250-376-3351 ext. 222. Completed applications 

will be accepted until noon Friday, February 18th, 2022. 

More information can be found 

https://www.rcdk.org/employment-opportunities              
 

 

 

mailto:office@qop.ca
http://www.youtube.com/c/RCDVictoriaLiveOne
https://www.youtube.com/c/standrewscathedral
mailto:broset@telus.net
http://worldreligionsconference.ca/
https://mentalhealthintimesofcrisis.eventbrite.com/
https://www.youtube.com/c/RCDVictoriaLiveOne
mailto:fred@rcdk.org
https://www.rcdk.org/employment-opportunities


Catholic Women’s League 

Looking forward to another successful year, 

and we thank all of you in advance for your 

love and support of our league in the parish.  

CWL members and all women of the parish you are 

invited to the meeting on Wed. Feb. 9
th

, at 1:00pm in 

the Msgr. Wood Room.  
 

VICTORIA DIOCESAN BURSARY 

IN MEMORY OF FREDA SMITH 
The Victoria Diocesan CWL Council is offering a $750 

bursary to a graduating Catholic student within the Diocese of 

Victoria. This bursary will be awarded to a student proceeding 

on to a form of higher education. Criteria and applications are 

available at the Parish Office, online at cwldov.org or from 

your local CWL president. The deadline for applications is 

March 31, 2022 

CRITERIA INFORMATION for VICTORIA DIOCESAN 

CATHOLIC WOMEN’S LEAGUE BURSARY              

“In Memory of Freda Smith” 
 

Freda Smith (1901-1999) a long-time resident of Victoria, 

retired as church organist in her parish in Esquimalt at 

the age of 85. She came to Canada in 1926, settling in 

Regina; relocating to Victoria in 1946 promoting 

education whenever possible. She was an active member of 

the Catholic Women’s League, earning the League’s 

highest honour in 1958. 

1. Bursary amount $750.00 

 The Bursary is awarded annually to a 

graduating Catholic student within the Diocese 

of Victoria  

 This Bursary will be awarded to a student 

proceeding on to a form of higher education: 

(a) University (b) University Transfer Program                                

(c) Technical School (d) Regional College                                     

(e) Vocational College,  (f) Registered School of Nursing or 

Medical Services  

2. Criteria for Selection: 

 The Bursary award will be based on:  

(a)Financial Need (b) Academic Performance                               

(c) Church and Community involvement 
 

3. Procedure: 

 Student must complete the Catholic Women’s 

League Bursary Application Form. 

 Student must attach an official transcript of 

his/her current academic standing. 

 Student must attach a narrative essay (500 

words) outlining his/her successes, 

achievements, parish and community 

involvement and future goals. 

4. Application Due Date 

 Applications and requirements listed above must 

reach the Victoria Diocesan President by March 

31 of the current year (see address below).  

 

 

5. Accessing the Bursary 

 The recipient of the bursary must provide the 

Victoria Diocesan Catholic Women’s League, 

with proof of registration at a Post- Secondary 

Institution. 

 The recipient of the bursary must register at the 

post-secondary institution within two years of 

the bursary being awarded. 

 If there is no suitable applicant for the Bursary, 

it shall not be awarded for that year. 
 

Application Forms are available in the parish office or 

from the CWL President – Elsie Lambton           

Please forward applications to:   Email: lphyall@shaw.ca 

Mrs. Laurel Phyall, President 

Victoria Diocesan Council 

Catholic Women’s League of Canada 

138 Engles Road 

Campbell River, BC V9H 1J8 
 

 

Old Palms  
Lent is just around the corner. You are invited to bring 

your old palms to the Church and place them in the box 

located in the vestibule. The palms will be burned and the 

ashes used for ‘Ash Wednesday’ March 2
nd

,  

Deadline is Sunday, February 23
rd  

  

Coldest Night of the Year 
The CNOY walk is an annual fundraiser to support 

homeless shelters in our community taking place 

all across Canada. Please join us in this fun event 

on Sat., Feb. 26
th

. We plan to walk 5 KM on an 

established route in the downtown area starting at 4 pm. 

Each participant sets a fundraising goal and finds donors to 

support them in the walk. There is an option to participate 

"virtually" if you prefer. COVID-19 protocols will be 

followed to ensure your safety. Please contact Christine 

O'Leary at 250-858-1402 or caoleary54@gmail.com for 

more information and to receive registration information. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


